
Zollinger Library’s August 2022 Events  at UNMG

Pokémon Go! Summer Celebration - On Wednesday, August 10th at 4:00 p.m., Zollinger 
Library will host a Pokémon Go! Summer Celebration. Come and celebrate the end of the 
summer gym battles. Find out which team has controlled Zollinger Gym the most this summer. 
Trade Pokémon, meet new trainers, and enjoy the celebration. Snacks will be provided. For 
questions please call 505-863-7531 or email markos@unm.edu  .  

National Kool-Aid Day - On Friday, August 19th, Zollinger Library will celebrate National 
Kool-Aid Day by giving out free Kool-Aid. Just drop by the library and get your free drink with 
every checkout. For questions please call 505-863-7531 or email markos@unm.edu.
Welcome Back Week

On Monday, August 22nd, Zollinger Library will welcome back the students with special 
bookmarks. Come to the library and checkout our new materials and get a character bookmark.

On Tuesday, August 23rd, get to know the library! Come in and request a tour. Staff will give 
you a quick walking tour of our beautiful library. Meet the staff and learn about the great 
resources available to you, during the semester.

On Wednesday, August 24th, Zollinger Library will celebrate back to school week with 
frisbees. Answer one of our library trivia questions and get a free frisbee. Limited supply 
available, so come early!

On Thursday, August 25th at 4:00 p.m., join us for a welcome back film screening of The 
Spectacular Now in the Zollinger Atrium. Popcorn will be provided!

On Friday, August 26th, take the Zollinger Library Instagram Challenge. Pick up a Challenge 
Sheet from the library and discover our great campus by completing the picture challenges and 
submitting your photos. Participants will get a Zollinger Swag Bag when they turn in their sheet.

For questions please call 505-863-7531 or email markos@unm.edu.

August Films: The Librarian

Join Zollinger Library for our August Film Series every Thursday at 4:00 p.m. This month we
are showing the power of libraries. The film screenings are free and open to all students and staff
as well as the community. Popcorn available, first come first served. For questions please call 
505-863-7531 or email markos@unm.edu.

 August 4th – The Librarian: Quest for the Spear

 August 11th – The Librarian: Return to King Solomon’s Mine

 August 18th – The Librarian: Curse of the Judas Chalice

mailto:markos@unm.edu
mailto:markos@unm.edu
mailto:markos@unm.edu
mailto:markos@unm.edu

